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All state employees, 

 

I am pleased to share with you that Governor Walker has put forward legislation this year that empowers every member of 

a state retirement plan to select a new option of deferred compensation known as a ROTH 457.  This legislation is currently 

before the legislature in the form of House Bill 135 and Senate Bill 67. 

 

“I want to find ways to help hard working state employees, those who accomplish the core services that we in this great 

state depend upon daily, to make the most of their service with the state,” remarked Governor Walker when introducing 

this legislation.  “Respecting our public servants means providing them better tools and the best options to fully enjoy 

retirement after a successful career of service.”   

 

What is a ROTH 457?  It is a government-specific, post-tax retirement deferred compensation investment option that 

allows you to diversify your retirement savings to achieve the preferred level of tax liability in your retirement.  This gives 

you added flexibility and security when you are ready for retirement. 

 

Why would you select this option? For some employees, it might make sense to pay taxes on deferred compensation 

contributions now and accumulate tax-free earnings under a ROTH 457 for the future. 

 

How would you select this option?  Just as you may have a pre-tax, deferred compensation option currently available so 

too would you have a post-tax deferred compensation option if these bills pass.  If this legislation is enacted into law, the 

Division of Retirement and Benefits would be able to enroll employees with direct contributions that are designated by the 

employee into this savings options that would be managed just as you do your other retirement savings. 

 

Have additional questions about your retirement investments? The Division of Retirement and Benefits encourages you to 

take an active role in reviewing your retirement investments, to consider your individual investment goals and to use the 

tools provided by the state to best understand your options.  

 

For assistance with your state retirement investments you can call Financial Education and Advice Services: 

Empower Retirement (Formerly Great West), Financial Education call 1-800-232-0859  

Empower Retirement (Formerly Great West), Investment Advice call 1-800-232-0859 

For appointments in the Juneau Office call (907) 465-4460 


